Request for Extension of STA for KNCT-DT Belton, TX
July 8, 2016

Central Texas College, the licensee of KNCT-DT, is a State of Texas governmental entity which
is subject to a number of complicated internal and State budget and funding approval issues.
These issues have delayed the availability of necessary equipment replacement funds during the
current fiscal year which expires August 30, 2016. Efforts will continue in the new fiscal year to
secure the required equipment replacement funding.



